
 

Date   : 31
st
 March, 2020 

 

 

To  

The General Manager –Dept of Corporate Services 

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 

P.J.Tower, Dalal Street , Mumbai-400001 

 

Scrip : 513043 

 

 

Sub : Closure of Trading window –From 01.4.2020 till further 

communication 

 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

This is to inform you that pursuant to Securities and Exchange Board 

of India (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, the 

trading widow for the purpose of dealing in the securities of the 

Company remains closed from April 1, 2020 till further 

communication. 

 

Accordingly, all connected persons / designated persons  will not  

trade in the securities of the Company during the aforesaid period of 

closure of trading window. 

 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

For Remi  Edelstahl Tubulars Limited 

Sd/- 

Shriya Shah 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


